
 

  

THEE WILL I CHERISH 
 - NIAGARA CHOIR TOUR - 

Chamber Choir 

Oxford Reformed Christian School, Mount Elgin, Ontario 

 

Oxford Reformed Christian School purposes to provide an academic education that: 
glorifies God and is founded on Biblical truths; requires the integration of those truths 
into all areas of life; encourages the development of the whole person; and, nurtures 
students to be discerning and responsible citizens of the community. 

Location: St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church, 
                   Niagara-on-the-Lake 
 

Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024 
 

Time: 7:30 p.m. 
 

Admission: Free-will offering. Proceeds are 
     for the Niagara Presbytery Refugee Fund 
     in support of a family who recently  
     arrived from  Afghanistan.  

 
 

333182 Plank Line, Mt. Elgin, ON, N0J 1N0            

   orcschool.ca               519-485-1142               secretary@orcschool.ca 

The choir is an ensemble of auditioned singers who 

meets after school hours throughout the year. Past 

engagements include a performance with Trillium 

Brass, of Vivaldi's Gloria, of G. F. Handel's Messiah, a 

3-day concert tour of Eastern Ontario and Quebec, 

and a 9-day tour of the Maritime provinces. 

Collaborative pianist Ms. Sarah Kenter and artistic 

director Mr. Johann Van Ittersum will lead this 

ensemble in a performance of beloved choral music. 


